BREAKING: Dartmouth officials
warn residents after bear
spotted in town

“Notice 06/28/24:

A black bear sighting has been reported at Destruction Brook
Woods — DNRT. KEEP YOUR DOGS ON LEASH and be aware of your
surroundings.

Black bear attacks are very uncommon and they rarely become
aggressive when encountered.

If you do encounter a bear, talk loudly in a calm voice and
back away slowly. Do not approach the bear.

Learn more: dnrt.org/coexisting-with-black-bears.”-Dartmouth
Natural Resources Trust.
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